
Officially welcoming student delegates from Guilin University of 
Aerospace Technology (GUAT) to study as Exchange students at SSRUIC 

 March 21, 2019, Assistant Professor Dr. Krongthong  Khairiree, the dean 
of International College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University (SSRUIC) 
officially welcoming all the Chinese students from Guilin University of 
Aerospace Technology (GUAT) to study as Exchange students during March - 
June 2019 in Airline Business and Hotel Management at SSRUIC. At this 
event, Asst. Prof. Dr. Janchai  Yingprayoon, the deputy dean for academic 
services and research of SSRUIC also gave a speech to welcome them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


